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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF GREATER FLINT - “‘
NATIONAL I
Greater Heights Academy has partnered with the Boys School
and Girls Club of Greater Flint! They offer after- bt

school programs for students aged 7-17. The programs
focus on healthy lifestyles, STEM activities, homework
help, and character education. The club has two
locations: Averill Rd. and Bristol Rd., and Greater
Heights will provide a bus stop TO both

locations! Families would need to arrange their own
transportation to pick students up from the club.

The program is free! To apply, complete an application
and turn it into Mrs. Bilkos. Applications can be found
in the entryway in front of the main office.

RE-ENROLLMENT/OPEN ENROLLMENT HAS
STARTED

Re-enrollment for Fall/2020 began on Monday, January
6, 2020 and ends on Friday, March 6, 2020. Itis
important to return this form because it will secure
your child’s spot for the upcoming school year.
Neglecting to return the form will forfeit your child’s
spot for the 2020-2021 school year! Forms will be sent
home on Monday, January 6™, 2" forms were sent
home today with those who have not turned it the form
in yet.

SCHOOL CLOSING INFORMATION

Please check ABC News 12, Facebook and Channel 5 for
school closing information. Signing up for Remind 101
will also inform you of our school closing.

IMPORTANT REMINDER

There is no school on Friday, January 31%.

Held every January, National School Choice
Week shines a spotlight on effective education
options for children. School Choice Week is
January 26 — February 1, 2020.

During NSCW, schools, homeschool groups,
organizations and individuals plan tens of
thousands of independent events. These
celebratory events raise public awareness of the
different K-12 education options available to
children and families while also spotlighting the
benefits of school choice.

NSCW recognizes all K-12 options, including
traditional public schools, public charter schools,
public magnet schools, private schools, online
academies, and homeschooling.

Started in 2011, NSCW is now the world’s largest
annual celebration of opportunity in education.
Over the past nine years, more than 131,000
NSCW events have been planned across the
country and around the world.

For more information, please visit their website:

https://schoolchoiceweek.com

January 20 - NO SCHOOL

January 31 - NO SCHOOL
February 17-21 — NO SCHOOL
(INTERCESSION)

March 6 — RE-ENROLLMENT ENDS
March 13 - NO SCHOOL
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